Duddon St. Peter's CE Primary School & Foundation Unit

'Be the best you can be.'

Head teacher: Paul Hudson **B.Ed NPQH**

head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk



Tarporley Road Duddon Tarporley Cheshire CW6 0EL

Tel: 01829 781366 Fax: 01829 781140

admin@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk

6th November 2017

Newsletter

Welcome back to the second half of the autumn term, after what I hope was an enjoyable break.

Congratulations to the Year Five/Six hockey team, who came second in the tournament at Deeside Hockey Club. This is the best result we have ever achieved.

I am pleased to inform you that the MP for Eddisbury, Antoinette Sandbach, will be visiting the school on Friday 10th November, as part of her drive to get to know schools in the local community.

We would be very happy to hear from anyone who is willing to get involved and volunteer to help organise or run stalls at the Christmas Fair on Friday 8th December.

Year Six children will be selling Remembrance poppies this week. They will only be available from lunchtime break onwards.

> Paul Hudson Head teacher

DATES

Thursday 9th November: Year 3 / 4 handball at THS 4.00pm Friday 10th November: Visit by Antoinette Sandbach MP 'Bag2school' collection - bring in unwanted textiles etc.

> Wednesday 15th November: Bookswap Thursday 16th November: Christmas Market Friday 17th November: Children in Need

(Wear something spotty as well as school uniform.)

Thursday 23rd November: Year 5/6 handball - THS 4.00pm Tuesday 28th November: Y1/2 indoor athletics at THS 9.30

Friday 15th December: Christmas Jumper Day

SPOOKY DISCO: Thanks to all who helped to make the disco another great success, raising £275.61 for PTA funds.

BOOK FAIR: The Book Fair was also successful and the amount raised will enable the school to order some free books to benefit the children.

Easyfundraising: While Christmas shopping over the next few weeks, please help the school to raise funds by donating through:

easyfundraising@e.easyfundraising.org.uk It is simple and quick to click on the donate button when shopping online.

PARKING:

Parking has improved with the introduction of the blocked space in the car park, however it would be even more helpful if those who arrive first in the car park would use the spaces available outside the playground.

It would also be helpful if parents who drop children at the Before School Club after 8.00am, did not park in the staff spaces near the building. Thank you for your co-operation in these matters.

SCHOOL LUNCHES: The cost for lunches this half term is: £75.90

Fridays only: £13.80.

www.dstp.cheshire.sch.uk Text messaging service: 01829 470000